
Frank Dillman 

2273 County Road 54 West 

Notasulga, AL 36866 

 

HAND-DELIVERED to Chairman Louis Maxwell during County meeting. 

October 11, 2022 

Chairman Louis Maxwell 

Macon County Commission 

Macon County Courthouse 

Tuskegee, AL   

 

Dear Chairman Maxwell, 

Under the Alabama Open Records Act and in compliance with Macon County Public 

Records policy and Alabama Supreme Court rulings pertaining to the County’s 

obligation to provide business documents to the public, I am requesting county 

documents as related to its grants and other sources of revenue from federal and 

state government and agencies related to Covid, and its county-wide distribution(s) 

of financial assistance to present.   

The requested documents, include but not limited to, copies of letters, invoices, and 

other documents related to such monies from all sources, and a typed list of county-

wide organizations, businesses, and governmental and governmental subdivisions 

which received Covid and related grant monies, the organization, businesses, and 

governmental and governmental subdivisions’ representative’s name, the date(s) 

and amount(s) of money disbursed to the corresponding organization, businesses, 

and governmental and governmental subdivision, and the names of persons making 

the determination to which organization, businesses, and governmental and 

governmental subdivision would receive grant financial assistance.  

Because this request will not fit on the County Public Records Request Form, I have 

taken the liberty to attach this written request.  

Please have the documents to me at frank@frankdillman.com no later than Friday, 

October 14, 2022.  

Best,  

 

Frank Dillman  

Inasmuch as I have not 

received a response from the 

county to my Sept 13, 2022 

and Sept 22, 2022 letter, I am 

once again requesting these 

public documents. 


